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 OUR THEMES FOR THIS MONTH ARE:- 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY 

OUR COLOUR IS GREEN. 

 
SCHOOL CLOSED: -    18th March - St Patrick’s Day 

 

EASTER HOLIDAYS  

We will be having an Easter Party and Egg Hunt for the children on Wednesday 

27th March finishing at 10.30 am. This is a non-uniform day. The school will then 

be closed until it reopens on Monday 8th April. 

 

ST. PATRICK’S DAY  

Our St Patrick’s Day Celebrations this year will be as follows: 

Friday  15th March - Green Day – all the children and staff to wear green clothes 

and dress up for St Patrick’s Day. We will be having green water, green dough, 

art/craft activities, green snack and Irish music. During the month of March we 

will be also be blessing ourselves in Irish at dinner time each day. 

 

EASTER RAFFLE  

Tickets for the Easter hampers, etc. will be sold outside the school in the 

mornings or afternoons at £1.00 per strip. Money from this will go school funds. 

 

 

Health Visitor meetings (EITP) 

This month the Health Visitor meetings are on Monday 11th and Monday 25th 

March. A reminder of your meeting time will be sent out beforehand 

 

MR HULLABALLOO SHOW  

In conjunction with our Big Bedtime Read work we are having Mr Hullabaloo on 

Tuesday 26th March for a Bedtime Show. This will take place in the Nursery 

school at 6.30 pm until 7.30 pm. Children and can come in their pyjamas and 

enjoy the fun. Unfortunately parents and carers cannot attend.  

 

 

http://www.stcolmcillesnurseryschool.com/


PHOTOGRAPHER  

The photographer will be back on here on Wednesday 6th March to take 

photographs of any child who was absent the last time he was in. School uniform 

to be worn please. 
      

GETTING READY TO LEARN  

As part of our Getting Ready to Learn initiative we are sending home packs again 

this month. Our new theme is Creative Activities and all children will receive a 

lovely art and craft pack with lots of things inside to use and work on at home. 

Remember to check out the getting ready to learn website for helpful ideas and 

information. 

 

DAILY MILE 

We are continuing to do the Daily Mile and the children are really enjoying 

participating in this. We can see a big improvement in their skills and abilities. A 

big thank you to Mr Austin and the Primary School for letting use the Daily Mile 

track.  

 

BIRTHDAYS  

Happy birthday to our March birthdays: 

    Emily 10th      Hollie 10th      Orla 16th    Zara 16th 

          Kaleb 25th    Myles 26th                                                 

 

REMINDERS 

 Please do not park on the yellow lines or the yellow box in the Church car 

park. Please remember to close the entrance gate also. This is for your 

child’s safety.  

 Now that the weather is getting better we will be outside for longer each 

day. Please try to make sure your child wears trainers with Velcro 

fastenings so they can take these off and put them on by themselves.  

 If you think your child is sick or running a temperature please do not 

send him/her to school. 

                          

*Remember to return any sweatshirts, trousers, pants etc. you may have at 

home belonging to school. Thank you.  

 

 


